
A message from
Mrs Tweed

Ditton Lodge

Dear Parents,

Thank you to all of you that joined us this afternoon - it was great to have you in school. We look

forward to embedding our introduction of Zones of Regulation into lessons next half-term.

This half-term, our children have been amazing. They are well-mannered, polite, work hard and

model excellent learning behaviours. Thank you to both staff and parents for supporting our children

on this journey. Have an enjoyable half-term.

more on our website:
dittonlodgeprimary.co.uk



This week our spotlight is on enrichment

Ditton Lodge

more on our website:
dittonlodgeprimary.co.uk

An important part of our learning at Ditton Lodge is the enrichment of the children’s learning
beyond lessons. Year 3 have been embracing these opportunities this week. 

We were fortunate to have a parent come and demonstrate their 3D printer to us at the start of
the week. It was fascinating to see the printer in action. We also had a fantastic trip to
Wandlebury, deepening our understanding of the Iron Age. We walked around the Iron Age
hillfort ditch, discovering what it would been like in Iron Age times. We saw how they
winnowed the wheat, ground the flour and then we cooked our own bread over a fire. We wove
miniature willow walls, learning how this technique would have been used on the roundhouses.
Finally, we had a go at firing slingshots, like they would have used to defend the fort. 

Look out for other exciting enrichment opportunities across the school this year. 


